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585.340.2709
Katherine.Hoagland@Windstream.com

December 15, 2022
Via DPS Electronic Tariff Filing

Secretary

New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223

RE: Supplement No. 6 to Cancel Price List Addenda 1- Price List for Windstream New York’s PSC Tariff No. 1
With this filing Windstream New York (“Windstream”) files Supplement No. 6 which seeks to cancel their Price
List Addenda effective January 13, 2023. Rates are now located in Section 13; the Section 13 is requested to

become effective on January 13, 2023 as well.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please feel free to contact me at (585) 340-2709 or via email at
Katherine.Hoagland@Windstream.com.

Sincerely,
/s/ Katherine Hoagland

Katherine Hoagland
Tariff & Regulatory Analyst



